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Jake Farmer

From: Nicola Smerdon
Sent: 07 October 2024 13:24
To: Neil Osborn
Cc: Jake Farmer
Subject: ST5050(5)P  Consultation Letter - APP/C3430/W/24/3344658 - Land on Southwest 

Side of Levedale Road

Hi Neil 
 
Please see below response in Jake’s absence. 
 
Many thanks 
Nicola 
 
From: doco <doco@staffordshire.police.uk>  
Sent: 07 October 2024 11:58 
To: London Office <london@dlpconsultants.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: ST5050(5)P - APP/C3430/W/24/3344658 - Land on Southwest Side of Levedale Road - Consultation 
Letter 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.   If the Sender claims to 
work for this Organisation PLEASE ensure their identity is legitimate and they are not impersonating a 
colleague.  
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
I am replying on behalf of Staffordshire Police. From a Security point of view, I am happy with the proposed 3.5m 
high acousƟc fence proposed in the amended plans.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Kully Tanda 
Designing Out Crime Officer  
Staffordshire Police 
07800 774460 
 
Annual Leave:  30th Oct to 9th Dec. 
 

From: Jake Farmer <Jake.Farmer@dlpconsultants.co.uk>  
Sent: 03 October 2024 11:42 
Subject: ST5050(5)P - APP/C3430/W/24/3344658 - Land on Southwest Side of Levedale Road - Consultation Letter 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

  Caution: This email originated from outside of the force. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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With respect to the above Appeal at Land on Southwest Side of Levedale Road. Please find attached letter with 
respect to the proposed minor alterations to the scheme for consideration at the appeal hearing for your kind 
attention.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jake Farmer BA (Hons) AssocRTPI AIEMA 
Associate Planner 
DLP Planning Ltd 
  
Unit 107, Clerkenwell Workshops 
27-31 Clerkenwell Close 
Farringdon 
London EC1R 0AT 
 
Telephone 020 3761 5390 
Mobile 07867171786 
Email: jake.farmer@dlpconsultants.co.uk 
  

 
  

 
 
DLP Planning Limited is a limited company registered in England and Wales. Registered number: 
2604863, Registered oƯice: 4 Abbey Court, Priory Business Park, Bedford MK44 3WH and is part of 
DLP (Consulting Group) Limited. Registered number: 3161011. 
  
Please note that the DLP (Consulting Group) Limited and its operating companies may monitor email 
traƯic data and also the content of emails for the purposes of security. This email is confidential and 
may contain privileged information. It is intended only for use of the intended recipient. If you 
received it by mistake, please notify the author by replying to this email or telephone (01234 832 740). 
If you are not the intended recipient, you must not print, copy, amend, distribute or disclose it to 
anyone else or rely on the contents of this email, and you should DELETE it from your system. We 
make every eƯort to keep our network free from viruses, but you should check this email and any 
attachments for viruses, as we can take no responsibility for any virus which may be transferred by 
this email. Thank you. 
  
Please be aware that there is significant risk, due to the increasing use of cyber fraud by 
criminals, aƯecting email accounts and specifically bank account details. Please note that our 
Company’s bank account details will never change via email. Please be extra vigilant and 
recheck our bank account details with the person responsible for your matter before sending 
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funds to us if you are in any doubt whatsoever. We will not accept any responsibility if you 
transfer money to an incorrect bank account. 
 
This e-mail message is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain 
information of a confidential or legally privileged nature which should not be disclosed. If you have 
received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message and any 
attachments or copies. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, review, re-transmission, dissemination or 
other use of, or taking action in reliance upon, this message by persons or entities other than the 
intended recipient is strictly prohibited. The information contained in this e-mail, and in your reply, 
may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or other legislation and 
confidentiality cannot be guaranteed. Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail are solely those 
of the author and do not necessarily represent the views of Staffordshire Police. All Staffordshire 
Police email activity is monitored for virus, racist, obscene, or otherwise inappropriate activity. No 
responsibility is accepted by Staffordshire Police for any loss or damage arising in any way from the 
receipt or use of this email. 
 
www.staffordshire.police.uk  


